
From: Barbara Kennerly
To: Harris, Susan
Cc: Jacob, Dianne
Subject: Boulder Brush Facilities: PDS2019-MUP-19-002; PDS2019-ER-19-16-001
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 4:30:57 PM

Dear Susan Harris and Staff:
I formally oppose Terra-Gen’s Boulder Brush Facilities, Campo Wind

and Torrey Wind projects proposed for the Boulevard / Campo
Reservation due to the significant adverse and disproportionate
impacts to people, quality of life and economic well being, public health
and safety, community character, wildlife, pets, visual, biological,
cultural, groundwater, and other resources and sensitive receptors.

I am especially concerned about the fires that could break out due
to these projects, the danger to the public along with the danger to
firefighters on the ground as well as in the air - helicopters tangling in
the wires, miscommunications due to electromagnetic interference and
related dangers to law enforcement including CHP helicopters patrolling
Interstate 8.

Once this beautiful terrain is torn up and built upon, it will be many
decades, if ever, that this land can return to its present state. If the Campo
Indian Reservation fails to renew its lease [EMPHASIS ADDED]with the
Lessee, Lessee declares Bankruptcy or other litigation breaks out, the
Community of Boulevard and the Campo Reservation will be left with a
hazardous, dangerous and ugly situation.
Respectfully submitted,
Barbara G Kennerly
39570 Manzanita Dulce Road
Boulevard, California 91905-9652
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